## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Bob Martin <bobwmartin@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 18, 2020 9:06 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Good Job

Mr. Mayor and Assembly Members,

As a frequent radio listener (thanks KFSK) I tuned in to the May 18 Assembly meeting and at one point realized that we have a functional and very diverse body representing the public during one of the more difficult times in our recent history. Thank you all for taking the time to express your reasoning and for treating each other with civility. What more could we ask for? You all have my respect. Thanks. -Bob Martin